
Dear Sir 

Application R e f  2014/  591/P 
135 Fordwych Road, Cr ick lewook  N W 2  3N1) 

I am writing in relation to your letter dated 10th March 2014 for the 
address above. We  strongly object to the revised application from as 
following grounds: 

Over  development and occupation from a singe dwelling to five flats wit 
neighbourhood but will put a huge strain on existing services especially t 
and lack o f  parking. 

or 

t only change the nature o f  the 
dready lots pressure a f  water 

The nets moll extension has not used bricks that match the existing brickwork as stipulated in the 2008 
application 

T w o  new windows have been added to the side elevation that both overlook No 133 Fordwych rd and the 
Iwo extensions added, reduce natural light. 

The proposed Flat 5 still has Veins  window at a high level which will not meet the means o f  escape 
requirements, 



application utifitiluin the pm% othin ol ilisabilayacccm, including S lamp hi 4CC4.1.". the propenl. u hum 
then: ckarly lMfl arniØ. , p c  u oh annealed cf,cle park, and l o  oil surd parking space. 

Your faithfully 


